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Megan Yartz
Mountain States Territory Manager
Xybix Systems, Inc.

Ms. Yartz:

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your team at Xybix for the
fantastic work you did on our new dispatch consoles.

| appreciate you taking the time to listen to our needs and help us figure out exactly
what was needed to make the remodel a success. The result has garnered many
compliments both within and outside the dispatch center. The consoles have been a
huge morale booster for our personnel and the ability to have “little extras” like
individual cup holders goes a long way.

| also want to thank your installation team. They were very professional, easy to
work with, and made the install process go very smoothly. They went above and
beyond, staying late on more than one occasion.

Thanks again for all of your expertise and guidance in making the project a success!
Sincerely,
Kelly V. Sparks, Sheriff
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Susan Poulsen
Chief Deputy
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